
From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 10/21/2010 2:46:59 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fw: FYI - Gas Leak in Castro

Oy vey!

From: Koss, Kenneth L.
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: Thu Oct 21 14:36:09 2010 
Subject: FYI - Gas Leak in Castro

Just FYI for now
(may or may not be serious) - info below from SF Gate @ 
2PM.

A natural gas leak has been reported in San 
Francisco's Castro neighborhood, officials said.

The leak was reported near 18th and Castro streets shortly before 1 p.m. 
Residents are being asked to shelter in place, and people are being urged to 
stay away from the area.

Pacific Gas and Electric Co. crews are on the scene. The cause 
of the leak is under investigation.

Muni service has been rerouted in the area.

Check back at sfgate.com for updates.

Read more: http://www.sfgate.com/cgi-
bin/article.cgi?f=/c/a/2010/10/21/BAKK1GG6V0.DTL&tsp=l#ixzzl3212YFcK
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